
 

 

SUMMER CAMP IS AROUND THE CORNER
AND WE NEED YOUR HELP

 

 
Dear friends of Aaron’s Acres,

 
We need you! We can’t do camp without your help!

 
Our summer camp program is almost here, and we can’t wait for the very first
day! Our program staff will be meeting soon and beginning to plan for all that

will take place during the three 2-week sessions of camp! 
 

The number of children that we can accept is driven by the number of staff that
we can hire, as we are committed to our 1:1 or 1:2 staff to child ratio. 

 
A low staff to child ratio ensures that we can meet each participant’s needs
immediately and appropriately. Parents often share that they can breathe
easier knowing that a counselor is assigned to only their child, assisting

him/her with whatever is needed and making sure that their child is always safe
and comfortable. At Aaron’s Acres, we will never compromise on this type of

attention and care.
 

We are asking you to share our need for staff with others in the
community -- your colleagues, co-workers, family, and friends. You do not



need to have experience working with people who have varying abilities and
disabilities to join our team. The only requirements are the following:

individuals must be at least 18 years old, and they should have an interest in
working with this population. Counselors are paid and can also gain college

credits, depending upon the school’s curriculum. Ongoing support and
supervision are provided by our professional staff during our programs. Staff

share with us that they never feel alone and always receive support from
others when it is needed. Staff also report that this experience is viewed very

positively by prospective employers when included on their resumes.
 

We never want to say no to a family that is interested in registering their child
for our programs. With your help, we can say yes to more families and

provide a meaningful experience to children and young adults with disabilities
for the summer of 2024.

 
Sincerely,

 
Risa Paskoff

 

Learn more &
Apply

 

 

 

 
There is still time to join us for our 14th Annual Golf Tournament on Monday,
May 20th at Bent Creek Country Club! If you are interested in golfing in this

year's tournament or being a sponsor, the deadline to participate is this Friday,
April 19th. We hope to see you there!

https://aaronsacres.org/employment-opportunities/


 

Learn more &
Register
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